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Gill

Below is an extract from the draft minutes of the Barford Sherbourne & Wasperton JPC held
yesterday

Barford-Wasperton Parish Boundary

217 The current inter-parish boundary west of
Wellesbourne Road follows the line of an old
culverted stream until it reaches the river but it is
no longer clear on the ground precisely where
the boundary lies as the line of the culvert has
been completely obscured by the new housing
development. It seems probable that some of the
new houses lie on the Wasperton side of the
boundary and certainly the second-hand car
dealer's garage and the Barford Exchange office
development lie in Wasperton.

218 It is suggested that the boundary continue
on the east side of Wellesbourne Road until it
reaches the bypass. It could then either go north
on the bypass to meet the current boundary,
though the precise location of that is not
discernable on the ground, or go direct to the
river. The only natural feature for the boundary to
follow would be the stream that flows into the
river just south of Forge Cottage but that would
entail that house coming into Barford Parish.

219 The JPC recommended that the Parish
Boundary between Barford and Wasperton west
of Wellesbourne Road be amended so as {0
include all of the houses on Bremridge Close, the
second-hand car dealer's garage and Barford
Exchange.

Please advise me how this can be brought about.

James

James Johnson
3 Barford Woods
Barford Road
Warwick
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